MAGNETIC PLACES 2020 Applications recommended for funding
Project

Applicant

Location

1. Faces of
St Marys

Fusion
Western
Sydney

St Marys

Requested
funding
$10,000

2. Woven
Voices

Rhonda
Dee

Kingswood

$10,000

3.
Londonderry
Magnetic
places

Christine
Huynh

Londonderry

$10,000

4. Welcome
to Colyton

Team
Colyton

Colyton

$10,000

5. NganagaAsk Anything

Chifley
College
Dunheved
Campus
P&C
Association
Australian
Foundation
for
Disability

North St
Marys

$10,000

Llandilo

$10,000

6. Modified
Artist
Workshop
Sessions for

Description
Engaging locals in the production and exhibition of
photographs and text with the St Marys Railway Station
precinct as the place of focus. People will be invited to pose
and asked for a short, accompanying statement about their
connection to St Marys. Finished artworks will be exhibited as
printed postcards, in zine format, and outdoor projections. In
partnership with TAFE.
The Kingswood community and local high school students will
embellish a portion of fencing between the neighbourhood
centre and the Wainwright Park playground. Materials will be
'woven' through the steel fencing in patterns of both
contemporary and traditional techniques. Facilities team have
approved this concept pending further discussion.
Connecting the community through the design and construction
of two murals: one on a sports field water tank and one within
the playground area. Main activity is the construction of
mosaics which the community then arrange into a larger mural
for the playground area. Celebrates the community's
significance
Design and creation of a sign marking the entry point into the
Colyton community. Artist Henryk Topolnicki will lead design
workshops with the community and then manufacture a sign to
be located near the corner of Hewitt St and Roper Rd, Colyton.
Creating a space within Robin Wiles Park (next to Chifley
College Dunheved Campus) that includes a learning circle of
sandstone blocks, Indigenous flora and fauna signage, as well
as a corridor of native plants that incorporate public art.

Artist Diamondo will work with Afford to deliver a series of
modified and inclusive art workshops for people with disabilities
at Afford’s Llandilo site. The works created through the
workshops will help to embellish the creative community

Recommended
funding
$9,000

$8,600

$7,400

$8,500

$8,500

$8,000

MAGNETIC PLACES 2020 Applications recommended for funding
People with
Disabilities at
Llandilo
TOTAL FUNDING REQUESTED

garden that Afford offers an accessible and inclusive
environment for clients and the community more broadly.

$60,000.00

TOTAL FUNDING RECOMMENDED

$50,000

